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7/21/2022 
 
Dear parents and guardians: 
 
The USDA waivers to provide universal free meals to all children expired 
6/30/2022.  The application will be mailed to all households late July, it is also 
available on our website in the parent information section, or can be picked up at 
the school.  Each family will need to fill out one (1) application per household to 
continue Free or Reduced meals.  
 
For the 22/23 school year, student lunches are $2.80 each, and breakfasts are 
$1.95 each. 
 
After filling out the application please return it to Lonedell R-14 School, 7466 
Highway FF, Lonedell MO 63060. It may also be emailed to syork@lonedell.org, 
turned in to the Elementary Office, or brought to Open House on August 18, 2022. 
 
If you need assistance with the application, or have any questions, please contact 
Stephanie York at (636) 629-4974, option 4. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie York 
Accounting Manager 

 
 

Jenny Ulrich, Superintendent 
 

Shannon Banderman, Principal 

   James Heideman, President of the Board Sarah Grus, Board Secretary 


